
Short-term Accommodation Licensing Program 

Driveway Sign Requirement 

Starting May 26, 2025, all Short-term Accommodations must clearly display the contact 
information for their Property Manager or Responsible Person at the end of the rental’s 
driveway. This ensures easy access to key contact details and helps keep things 
running smoothly for everyone. 

Frequently Asked Questions 
Is the Municipality allowed to require this information to be posted? 
Yes, the Municipality can require contact information to be posted at the end of the 
driveway.  

While some concerns have been raised regarding personal privacy, Council has 
expressed a desire to move forward with implementing this requirement for the 2025 
season.  

What is I do not want my name or my responsible person’s name 
posted? 
If you do not want to have a name associated with the contact information, you can put 
a name of the rental followed by the contact information, such as: 

Cottage by the Bay 
111-222-3333



Is there a certain kind of sign that is required to be installed? 
We are not looking for a specific type or format of sign, you could install a sign on a 
post, place a magnet on your Bear Bin, nail a sign to a tree, etc.  

All that we require is that the sign is legible, clearly identifiable, and posted at all times 
while the dwelling is being rented.  

Examples of potential signs have been included below. 
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